From: Chelsea Grega

To: Council@cityofgreen.org
Subject: Chicken concerns
Date: Friday, May 2, 2025 5:21:26 PM

Hello City Council of Green,

I am unsure if my email is too late to share concerns about chickens. I live in Green, 4013
April Dr.

My husband and I are against changing the current chicken policy.

While we understand that the idea of changing the policy has good intentions we believe there
are serious repercussions to allowing chickens on smaller plots of land:

- Disease (could affect chickens and other animals)

- Vermin (attracted to chicken feed)

- Potential to affect drinking water of residents (much of Green is well water)

I live in a neighborhood with a Facebook page that discussed the potential for changing the
chicken policy. Majority of the residents were very against the change, citing the same
concerns listed above.

Thank you for taking the time to read.
- Andrew Grega
- Chelsea Grega
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